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Assistance Needed in Locating Critical Missing Person 
 

The Dallas Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in locating a critically missing person. 
 
On January 25, 2014, at approximately 8:00 pm, Henry Lee Davis B/M/09-28-28 was last seen at his 
residence which is located at the 6200 block of Denham Street. Mr. Davis is described as 5’4/165 lbs with 
black hair and brown eyes. He suffers from Alzheimer’s and Dementia and was last seen wearing a black 
leather jacket, glasses, cap, and denim over-all or jeans. Mr. Davis does not have identification on him 
and if asked may use the date of birth as 9-20-28.  
 

 
Henry Lee Davis  

 
If anyone has any information regarding the whereabouts of Mr. Davis, please contact the Dallas Police 
Department Missing Persons Unit at 214-671-4268. This case is documented on Dallas Police case 
number 20793-B 
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